2.1 OCTOBER 8, 2019

The Maroon & White

Pirate Pride. Love it. Live it.



Did We See You At The Pole

By Ashleigh Wood

On September 25th, people across the nation gathered at their school's flagpole to pray for the school and the country. We would like to thank FBC Spurger's Associate Pastor, Brother Dustin White, for volunteering to lead the event and dedicating his time to our school and community.

SAT Testing Near You!



Address: 1575 Hwy 96 N, Silsbee, Texas 77612

Date: November 2, 2019



JASPER, TEXAS

Address: 400 Bulldog Ave, 75951

Date: December 7, 2019



WOODVILLE, TEXAS

Address: 700 Eagle Dr, Woodville, Texas 25979

Date: March 4, 2020

OpGrad will continually raffle baked good at all home games!

The next OpGrad meeting will be October 21st in Mrs. Stephens' room!

Juniors and Seniors! October 17th is quickly approaching! Sign up for the TSI!

There are many fundraisers happening at Spurger ISD! FCCLA: Pecans! FFA: Beef Sticks! Cheerleaders: Chocolate! Fine some around school and support our organizations!

October 22nd is the last day of late registration for the November SAT.

Fall Fest will be October 25th from 5 - 8 pm! 2.1 October 8, 2019



Pirates on the GLOW!

By Ashleigh Wood

On Saturday, September 28th, the Woodville hospital hosted a 5k Glow Run. Students from Spurger ISD participated, Colton Fredieu, Nick Wilson, Lea Urbano, and Ashleigh Wood. Colton and Nick came

in 1st and 2nd place out of over 100 people! Congratulations

on the win!

Student Council 2019-2020

By Rilyn Simon

Last week, all of the high school students voted for new Student Council officers. The results are in! Senior, BreAnna Wagoner for President, Senior, Gracie Merritt for Vice President, Sophomore, Ashleigh Wood for Secretary, Senior, Zayne Ogrodowicz for Treasurer, and Senior, Abby Sirmons for Parliamentary, Congratulations to our new Student Council members of 2019-2020! Thank you for volunteering your time to better our student body.

Lady Pirates Are Number One!

By Gracie Merritt

After defeating the High Island Cardinals and Burkeville Mustangs, the Lady Pirates achieved the top position in the 1A District. We are excited to stand by the Lady Pirates as they finish out their 2019 season.

MEET THE SENIOR!

BreAnna Wagoner, Varsity Cheer Captain, she has been on the cheer team for six years. She also has been a member of One Act Play for three years. BreAnna plans on attending a university and pursuing a Bachelor's in Science of Nursing.

STUDENT OF THE WEEK

Ashleigh Wood, Sophomore, Co-Captain of the Varsity Cheer team. She is a member of the FBC Spurger youth group, a multiple varsity sport player, and the leading yearbook editor.

